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World Book Day will soon be here! 

World Book Day is a fantastic opportunity for us to celebrate all things reading which is a great passion of 

our pupils. We’ve recently held a very successful book fair where we managed to raise an amazing £1200 

to spend on books for our school so thank you all very much! Mr Fox has been really busy redesigning our 

library area with work being carried out this week and we can’t wait to see the final results. We can’t wait 

for World Book Day so we can continue celebrating our love of books.  

This year, we are celebrating 25 years of World Book Day on Friday 4th March (please note that this is 1 

day after world book day). As this is a special day of celebration, we are having a party themed day. Your 

child can choose to wear party clothes or come dressed as their favourite book character. Please 

remember that we are outside for break and lunch time so don’t forget to include sensible shoes and bring 

a coat.  

Each class will focus on a different book and the teachers are busy organising a fun filled day for you all.  

We can’t wait to see you all looking book-party ready!  

 

Miss Simms and Miss Smith  
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